
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Redacted 

2/6/2014 2:15:12 PM 
'gklc@cpuc.ca.gov' (gkk@cpuc.ca.gov); 'carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Lakhanpal, Manisha 
(Manisha.Lakhanpal@cpuc.ca.gov)' (Manisha.Lakhanpal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Litteneker. 
Randall (Law) (/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RJL9); 
Redacted 

Redacted 
'Tom, Jonathan P. 

(jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov)' (jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted, 
Redacted 

iRpdartpd 

Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Review Request: External CCA Site Update 

Dear Gurbux, Carlos, and Manisha 

Per Resolution E-4250, we are providing notification of an update to PG&E's Community 
Choice Aggregation (CCA) webpage. The CCA information located on the webpage has been 
updated. Here is the link to that page: http://www.pge.com/cca/ 

For your information, attached is a document showing the changes in red-lined. The changes 
were shared with Marin Clean Energy and Sonoma Clean Power. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Best regards, 

Redacted 

Customer Programs and Energy Management Proceedings 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

SB GT&S 0274430 
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